
SAFETY PRACTICES - OVERHEAD ITEMS 
 

 
Do NOT remove, cover, or tamper with smoke 
detectors. If the smoke detector is “chirping” 
please contact Plant Services. The detectors 
are designed to communicate with each other, 
so tampering with a smoke detector will not 
make it quiet. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Simple hanging clips can be created using 
paper clips. Use clips instead of draping items 
over the T-bar framework. 

 
Do NOT hang anything on exposed pipes, 
sprinkler heads or overhead grilles. 
 
 

 
Do NOT drape wiring across T-bar framework. 
The stress from the weight of the ceiling tiles 
can cause breakage in the wiring, creating a 
hazard. 
 
Instead, use a paperclip or hook to fasten the 
item. Keep in mind that nothing is allowed to 
dangle from the ceiling lower than 7’ from the 
floor.




